
	

	

10 October 2014 

 
The Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Attention: Necola Chisolm 
  
 

Response to Public and Community Group Submissions 
Updated Modification (MOD 2) to Concept Approval (MP 06_0309) 

Trinity Point Marina and Mixed Use Development 
 
 
Dear Necola 
 
Please find attached a table that responds to the comments made in the public and community 
submissions for MOD 2. The table has been split into: 

 Table 1 which provides a detailed response to the issues raised that directly relate to Mod 2; 
and 

 Table 2 which provides commentary on issues that have no direct relevance to Mod 2. 

Should you wish to discuss the contents of this correspondence please do not hesitate to contact me 
on 0408 991 888 or email bryang@johnsonpropertygroup.com.au. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Johnson Property Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bryan Garland 
Development Director 
 
 

 


